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10th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you are all keeping well.  I cannot believe we are almost at the end of the academic year!  It has 

been wonderful to hear about so many of the children’s achievements during the school closure, including 

lots of pieces of work which have been shared with the teachers.  Please don’t forget to send work into 

myself or Mrs. Saberton-Kitch to add to the website and/or Facebook.  

 

This week the pupils all had the opportunity to collect their school reports and I hope everyone was 

super proud of the achievements their children made over the time they were in school.  If you haven’t 

managed to collect your child’s report and books yet please collect from the school office between 8:30 – 

3:30 until the end of next week.  

 

We are currently planning for the reopening of school from September, and working hard to ensure 

school meets all the requirements set out in the government’s guidance.  I am sure you will appreciate 

how complex this is and that all plans have to be agreed by the Governing Body and the Local Authority.  

As soon as we are able, we will send out an outline of the plan for reopening and the important 

information you will require.  

 

Our current plans include our Breakfast and Out Of School club opening (adhering to government 

guidance) and more information will be sent out as soon as possible.  We will not be able to provide after 

school clubs run by teachers and TA’s for at least the first half of the autumn term.   

 

We are waiting guidance on the opening of swimming pools so we are not able to confirm at the moment 

whether the planned swimming for KS2 will take place in the autumn term.  If this changes we will let 

you know as soon as possible.  

 

The safety of all pupils and families is our main priority and we will ensure we take the necessary steps 

required.  Information will be sent to parents prior to school opening to allow them to prepare their 

children for the return. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all families for all of the support they have provided school 

and their children during the school closure.   It has been such an unprecedented time, but all of the 

teachers are so proud of the children, and cannot wait for them to return next term.  I would also like to 

wish our Year 6 pupils all the best in their next stage of their education.  It has been a privilege to be 

part of your educational journey. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

  

 

          Mrs L Boucher      

          Headteacher  

Head teacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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